
November 19, 2017 

To: Board of Supervisors 

PIMA TRAILS ASSOCIATION 

Post Office Bo:i 35007 
Tucson, AZ 857 40 
(520) 577-7919 
http://www.pimatrails.org 

FAXED 

Re: P17RZ00004 North La Challa Boulevard Rezoning 

Pima Trails worked with Pima County" DOT and Flood Control when La Challa was to be 
widened to make sure that equestrians on the east side of La Challa could cross at McCarty 
and travel north to the Metro water tank and then access the shared path to the CDQ_ In fact 
work was done to enable horses to cross over the drainage ditch at the water tank area so 
they would not have to walk in the motorized travel lane. Both departments did a great job. 

Anything that impedes the safety of the equestrian crossing at McCarty would in effect nullify 
all of the prior planning to ensure that equestrians in this area can ride to the CDO. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

~L€_~ 

Sue Clark, President 

CLERK'S NOTE: 
COPY TO SUPERVISORS 
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